
I have been affiliated with APRALO for a long time and will be happy to serve ALAC. 
However I have regionaly been engaged with Internet governance since 2017, have 
also  participated nationally and IGF, and other four like rightcon..etc, my voice always 
for the end users.  I would love to help in policy discussion as a member of CPWG.  
 
With regards 
 
Shah Zahidur Rahman 
ExCom Member | APSI 
MSG, Memer | APrIGF 
 


